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Dear Parent 

Please Support us via EasyFundraising 

We are asking for your support to help us raise “free money” for the School.  

You may have heard of EasyFundraising…it is really great way to support the School and 

won’t cost you a penny.  

It enables you to help raise funds for School from the comfort of your armchair. It’s basically a 

shopping portal that offers a percentage fee from a huge number of retailers – ranging from 

supermarkets, pet food suppliers and jewellers to insurance brokers, holidays, hotel 

accommodation and book shops – the list is endless!  

Shopping via Easy Fundraising literally costs you nothing. All you have to do it visit the 

EasyFundraising site -  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/panel/ - and select your retailer 

from there rather than going direct.  It will add about 3 seconds to your overall shopping 

experience. EasyFundraising has a huge list of retailers who are engaged with the Scheme, 

and you can find them easily on their site. You choose them and then are redirected to their 

website.  

Some of you may already be supporting another cause via EasyFundraising (possibly the 

Primary School that your child has just left). If this is the case, please do consider changing 

your allegiance (as you can only support one cause). 

To date, we have 133 supporters and have received over £3200 from EasyFundraising since 

we enrolled in 2018. However, with over 1500 students on Roll at School that is a very low 

number of parents supporting us, and we would love to see that number increase 

substantially. Imagine how much we could raise every year with the support of all our parents 

– and all that extra money would allow the School to do many more activities to benefit all 

pupils. 

So, please consider enrolling and supporting The Ecclesbourne School for this great 

fundraiser. Details of how to get involved with this can be found on the PFSA Facebook page 

(https://www.facebook.com/search/top/?q=ecclesbourne%20psfa) or by visiting the 

EasyFundrasing website at  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ecclesbournepsfa/  

You can even download a “Donation Reminder” bar for your PC, and a mobile app for your 

phone, so you need never miss a donation! 

Thank you for your support!   

The PSFA Committee 
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